

The Rt Hon. the Lord Mayor Basil Zempilas

Council House, 27 St George's Terrace GPO Box C120 Perth, Western Australia, 6839

T: +61 8 9461 3440

E: basil.zempilas@cityofperth.wa.gov.au

15 December 2020

Beata Davey State Manager Australian Institute of Architects 33 Broadway Nedlands WA 6009

Email: beata.davey@architecture.com.au

Dear Ms Davey

Thank you for your valuable time on Friday 4 December 2020 at the City hosted inaugural Strategy Session (Architects).

It was wonderful to have so many committed professionals who have helped create our city sharing their experience and passion.

It was pleasing to see consensus on the City's top 5 priorities for this group:

- 1. Masterplan
- 2. Homelessness
- 3. Soft landscaping
- 4. Incentivising development (plot ratio)
- 5. Connectivity around our City

Your feedback is important to shaping Perth as we move forward, and I look forward to continued dialogue with you.

Again, thank you for your time and insight.

I wish you a happy festive season.

Kind regards

Basil Zempilas

Lord Mayor

Sandy Anghie

Deputy Lord Mayor